Amanda Baryenbruch

From:

rfvjhornak <rfvjhornak@tm.net>

Sent:

Monday, April 19, 2021 9:04 AM

To:

Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject:

External: FW: Public Input April 19 6:30 pm

Fyi.

Richard Hornak

----- Original message ------

From: rfvjhornak <rfvjhornak@tm.net> Date: 4/19/21 09:01 (GMT-06:00) To: jnickels@manitowoc.org

Subject: Public Input April 19 6:30 pm

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council:

Thank you for your service to our city. Please do not extend the mask mandate. Also, I support the appointment of Aaron Erdmann and Gregg Wolf to the Manitowoc Library Board of Trustees.

Sincerely:

Richard Hornak 16501 Jambo Creek Rd Mishicot, WI 54228 Town of Gibson

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.